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From: Jacqueline Krynda 
Sent: Wednesday, 5 April 2023 10:38 AM 
To: Patrick Hodgetts 
Cc: Kate Lockery; Katherine Garaty; Enzo Camporeale 
Subject: RE: NSW Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes: Crispin Dye 

[SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive] 

Dear Mr Hodgetts, 

Thank you for your email. By way of update, the Inquiry is organising for the transport of the white card to FETS and 
has indicated to FASS that Senior Sergeant Coady should be the contact person in this regard. 

The Inquiry proposes to complete the first two steps set out below, namely : 

1. DNA testing via a "tape lift" to secure any opportunity for retrieval of DNA; 
2. After a tape lift has been undertaken, a first level of fingerprint treatment to identify any fingerprints on 

the exhibit. As you explain in your email below, this process preserves any DNA that may be present. 

If no fingerprints can be identified after these steps have been undertaken, then I will be in contact with you about 
next steps. 

All of this is subject to any reservations FASS may have in relation to the above two steps. 

I anticipate that Ms Franco or another member of staff of FASS may be in touch in relation this shortly. FASS will also 
organise transportation of the other paper found in Mr Dye's clothing, namely a yellow post-it note, for fingerprint 
testing. FASS does not anticipate that any useful DNA can be extracted from this yellow paper, and that 
fingerprinting may yield more useful results. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 

Kind regards, 
Jacqueline 

Jacqueline Krynda (she/her) 
Senior Solicitor 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

Chief Secretary's Building 121 Macquarie Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
E 

www.sgecialcommission.nsw.gov.au 

I acknowledge the traditional owners and custodians of country throughout NSW and their continuing connection to the 
land, culture and community. I pay my respects to Elders past and present. 


